[image: ] (
Jandakot Lakes Junior Cricket Club
PO Box 3618
Success  WA  6964
Email: admin@jandakotlakesjcc.
com.
au
Website: www.jandakotlakesjcc.
com.
au
) 
[image: ]






Minutes of Committee Meeting -Monday 10th June 2019
At Jandakot Lakes Cricket Club

1. Meeting Open:630pm

2. Attendees: 	
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Jason Sweetman     (President)
     Melanie Walker	(Secretary)
     Mark Williams	(V President)
     Brad Day



Scott Clissold
Jamie Bradford
     Brian Mathews
      

	

3. Apologies:			
Andrew Fontaine
Karen Walker
Lenore Jepsen 
Tracey Bettridge








                                                                                                                                                                                                                
4. Guests: Emily Johnston


5. Minutes of Previous Meeting: 	Monday 8th April; 
Approved by:  Jason Sweetman; Seconded:  Mark Williams

6. Correspondence Inward and Outward:	
Inward and Outward: 
· Sporting company advertising
· Website Advertising



7. Presidents Report:
· Welcome everyone to the 2019/20 committee. 
· Wasn’t able to make SWMJCC meeting but have spoken to Shane Styles and seems as though they only went through upcoming planning and introduction of new committee members.
· Unfortunately, Raj Malik passed last week. He was the father of one of our junior plays. We sent our condolences and flowers to the family on behalf of the club.
· On the 7th July at 1130am we will be having a busy bee to clean up the storeroom and pack coaches’ bags for the upcoming season. Hoping to get as many people down to help out and hopefully the coaches come down to help out with their bags.
· Need to get Andrew to set up a calendar reminder on our website for people to know when our upcoming events are.
· We are currently looking into the use of Harmony primary school oval for the Junior/ Master blasters this season. We need to discuss this further as we get closer to the start of their season.
· We also need to look into the slight increase of fees.  This will be discussed at the next meeting.
· All 3 of the other clubs are looking into purchasing bigger bins for outside the club. As a club we don’t use the bins a lot so will discuss with the other clubs about a percentage/ per head payment as the normal bins would be big enough for what we need. 
· We will be going in with the other clubs to purchase a water machine for the clubrooms. This will enable any kids to get filtered cold water at the clubrooms. All committee members are in agreeance for this purchase.
· We are also looking for people to fill minor roles within the club. We currently have Brian Mathews as our team managers coordinator, Scott Clissold as Equipment Manager, Jamie Bradford as trophies and team photos. We are looking for people to fill the roles of uniforms, windups and junior blasters coordinator.
· We also need to look into the cost of balls for the season. Maybe bring up at SWMJCC meeting as a bulk order through Kookaburra for all clubs in the association to cut down costs.
· 
             		
8. Vice President's Report:          
· No report



9. Treasurer’s Report:   
· A. Balance as at 11.3.19-		$16850.22
· B. Received         -no report
                              

· C. Accounts Paid-                                
		 		

Bank balance bought forward 08.4.19		$5618.39
                                           




10. Registrar’s Report: 
· No report
                                                                                                                                                                                                                														
11. Team Manager Coordinator
· No report

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
12. Junior/Master Blasters: No report  



    



Upcoming events-
· Next meeting 8th July
                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 

 




13. General Business:    
· Emily Johnston- has come to let us know of the upcoming changes this season.  The WACA has a new pitch called a Flix pitch which is basically a roll out pitch for oval that don’t have pitches. This would work well for Harmony Primary. Jason needs to organise a meeting with Emily/Harmony primary headmaster and Cockburn council to see if this is a viable option.  This could be used for under 10/11/12 teams.
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are also looking into new options to keep u15/17s engaged in the game of cricket as this seems to be the biggest drop off of teams. New ideas that have been put forward are T20 games with sponsors and loo into combining some of the associations so more teams play each other. All registrations will become online only with payment to be made before you are registered with that club. This way clubs aren’t having to chase up payments with parents. U13s will be playing the stage 2 of the new format. CJCC are working to come to an agreement as to when stage 3 will be implemented. There will be an upcoming coaches night also.  Live scoring will be really pushed this season with as many teams as they can use the live scoring app. There will be sessions run for anyone who wants to learn how to use the app. WACA will send people out to run these. 



14. Next meeting: 
· 8th July 2019


15. Meeting close:  8.14pm
image1.png




image2.png




